
From: Marty Barrera <martyab5@yahoo.com>
To: <ceqacomments@portla.org>
Date: Tue, Aug 12,2008 1:53PM
Subject: Pacific L.A. Marine Tei'minal LLC Crude Oil Terminal

Dear Port of LA,
I am TOTALLY against having more pollutant business development in the LA Harbor area! | live in Pt
Fermin San Pedro and love living near the cliffs and beaches. However, l'm worried about the increased
port traffic especially involving oil transportation.
A concerned resident,
Marty Barrera
martyab5@yahoo.com


